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Want to stay connected with Japanese culture from the comfort of
your home? Be sure to follow the Consulate-General of Japan in
Nashville's two social media accounts! On both Instagram and
Facebook, we will be introducing several new series to share all
kinds of aspects of Japanese culture. From Japanese cooking
demonstrations to kamishibai storytelling, there will be something
for everyone! 
 

Make sure you never miss a thing by following both accounts! 
https://www.instagram.com/japaninnashville/

https://www.facebook.com/nvconsjp/

Year of Mouse 5K/1 mile walk virtual Race

We have raised $1,300 in March 2020 & donated for Knoxville service
industry relief funds.

We donated 50 goggles to protect healthcare workers in April.

May is Asian/Pacific islanders month. Running/walking makes you
healthier. Getting in 30 to 60 minutes of moderate to brisk activity can
help your immune system keep viruses at bay.

Sign up & receive this special medal and a t-shirts( if you sign up before
July 19th)

Let Run and Be healthy.

https://www.knoxasianfestival.com
https://runsignup.com/Race/TN/Knoxville/KnoxAsianFest
https://www.gofundme.com/f/knoxville-service-industry-relief-fund
https://www.runnersworld.com/health-injuries/g23489657/how-to-stay-healthy/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?time_continue=1&v=tPx1yqvJgf4&feature=emb_title


Sign Up

https://runsignup.com/Race/Register/?raceId=72195


Recommendation Regarding the
Use of Cloth Face Coverings

Let wear face mask to protect each other.

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/cloth-face-cover.html


Send us your face mask fashion to our email.
info@knoxasianfestival.com

We will post it on our facebook! We can have a fun!

It was a very hard decision. 7th Knox Asian Festival/ Film Festival
2 020 has been canceled for public health reasons. Thank you so
much for understanding and your support.

Your donation will go toward to keep our educational program and
HELP our community. Thank you so much for supporting us.

Donate
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